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Friday 26
th

 March 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Swimming Arrangements for children in 5TW 

 

Swimming lessons for the children in 5TW will start on Friday 16
th

 April.   

  

The sessions will take place at Dunes Leisure Centre, Esplanade, Southport on a weekly basis, every 

Friday, until Friday 21
st

 May.  

 

We would like to remind you of the following points: 

 

☺ Boys are expected to wear trunks (not shorts) 

☺ Girls should wear a one piece costume 

☺ No jewellery is to be worn 

☺ Hats need to be worn by both girls and boys to keep the water and filter clear. 

 

Please ensure your child has their swimming kit in school every Friday. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

   

Mr Lee Dumbell 

Head Teacher 
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